
 
Ref. No. CUSB/Chem/Notice/08/2024 

Date: 03-Aug-2024 

Department of Chemistry 

Notice 

It is for the information of all concerned candidates that the Final 
SPOT Admission against the vacant seats (OBC-3, SC-2, ST-3) in 

the MSc programme of the department is scheduled on 08 and 09 
August 2024.   
 
Such candidates should report to the office of the Department of 
Chemistry, Aryabhatta Bhawan latest by 12 pm on 09 Aug 2024. 
The admissions will be made on the basis of merit after due 

verification of the certificates by the Departmental Admission 
Committee (DAC).  
 
The merit list will be compiled by DAC and the eligible candidates 
would be required to submit the admission fee latest by 2 pm on 
09-Aug-2024.  

The candidates are also advised to see the notice ref no. 
CUSB/Acad/3-6/2024/AE1131 dated 02.08.2024 for detailed 
instructions which has been put up on the university’s website. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Prof. Amiya Priyam 
          Head 
Department of Chemistry 
 

 
Dr. Angad Kumar Singh 
           Chairman  
Departmental Admission 
Committee,  
Department of Chemistry 

 


